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Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub :  Congratulations to all employees and officers of the banking industry  

for very successful Strike on two consecutive days – 30
th

 & 31
st
 of May, 2018. 

 

We congratulate all serving employees and officers of the banking industry for the very 

successful strike for two consecutive days at the call of UFBU. We also congratulate the 

leaders, veterans, activists and members of AIBPARC who at different parts of the country 

have joined demonstrations and meetings at the call of UFBU.   

 

We are sure and certain that the IBA and Govt. of India will take note of the message given by 

this exemplary show of unity and solidarity displayed by all sections of employees, officers 

and retirees of the industry. We sincerely hope that good senses would prevail and meaningful 

dialogue will start with UFBU without any further loss of time.   

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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